
 

                                       

   2022 Bureau of Indian Affairs 
Home Improvement Program 

Ayukii, 

The Karuk Tribe Housing Authority (KTHA) is accepting applications for the Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA) 
Housing Improvement Program (HIP) until December 15, 2022. The Housing Improvement Program is a 
home: repair, renovation, replacement and new housing grant program, this is NOT the KTHA Home 
Replacement Program, it is a separate program with funding from the BIA.  KTHA administers projects 
when they are approved by BIA. 

To be eligible for the HIP assistance: you must be a member of a federally recognized American Indian 
Tribe or be an Alaska Native, live in an approved tribal service area, have an income that does not exceed 
150% of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) Poverty Guidelines (red below), 
current residence must be in substandard condition, as defined by the regulations and without other 
immediate resource(s) for housing assistance.   

 1 Person 2 Persons 3 Persons 4 Person 5 Persons 6 Persons 7 Persons 8 Persons 

100% 13,590 18,310 23,030 27,750 32,740 37,190 41,910 46,630 

150% 20,385 27,465 34,545 41,625 48,705 55,785 62,865 69,945 

 
For more information on the Housing Improvement Program contact Samantha White, at the Karuk Tribe 
Housing Authority: (530) 493-1414 extension 3108 or via email smwhite@karuk.us  Information may also 
be obtained on the Karuk Tribe Housing Authority's website at: www.ktha.us  
 

ALL KTHA APPLICATIONS ARE AVAILABLE ONLINE 
 

DEADLINE:  
DECEMBER 15, 2022 
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